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31 March 2025

Headteacher - Mr Kam Bains

Dear Parent/Carer

| am delighted to be writing to you to offer you the opportunity to purchase a ‘Class of 2025 Leavers’
hoody for your child.

We are working with Leavershoodies.com, supplier of Leavers’ Hoodies, and are eagerly anticipating
what is sure to be a wonderful keepsake to celebrate their time at the school.

The hoodies will have a large ‘25’ print on the back with their nickname above and will also feature an
embroidered logo on the front.

All of the students have the opportunity to purchase a hoodie for £32. Payments can be made through
the Arbor app shop. It is essential that their orders are placed in plenty of time so that they do not miss
out. There will only be one order; students will not be able to place orders after Thursday 25 April 2025.

You must place an order before Thursday 25 April 2025. | cannot stress this deadline enough, as we do
not want anyone to be disappointed. The school will not be ordering any spare hoodies or making any
additional orders. Therefore, if your child changes their mind once they see everyone’s hoodies, it will be
unfortunately too late! So please do not miss out.

All orders will be delivered directly to school for you to collect. We will advise when this will be in due
course.

Yours faithfully

Matthew Jones
Head of Year 11

Please complete the following and hand to the year office

Student name

Tutor

Hoodie size (S, M, L, XL...)

Nickname
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